
To the Oregon Legislature: 
 
I am writing in support of HB 2020.  The time is now to take strong action to avert environmental 
disaster from global warming.  This bill is a great start.  If it needs tweeking later, then amend it 
later.  But it's important to pass it now. 
 
I am recently retired from a 33-year career doing environmental restoration work. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steven J. Goldman 
1495 West Hilliard Lane 
Eugene, OR  97404 
 


